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Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,Dear Friends of Colbert County Schools,

Welcome back! I can't believe it is already a New Year!Welcome back! I can't believe it is already a New Year!  

I hope you all enjoyed Christmas break with your child.I hope you all enjoyed Christmas break with your child.
We are so excited to have students back on campus.We are so excited to have students back on campus.
This month, students will celebrate being in school forThis month, students will celebrate being in school for
100 days!100 days!

Don't forget, Pre-K registration is now open for theDon't forget, Pre-K registration is now open for the
2022-2023 School Year. Please see the link below for2022-2023 School Year. Please see the link below for
online registration. Your child must be 4 years of ageonline registration. Your child must be 4 years of age
by September 1, 2022 to register.by September 1, 2022 to register.

Link: https://prek.alaceed.alabama.govLink: https://prek.alaceed.alabama.gov

Thank you for all you do to support your children andThank you for all you do to support your children and
the Colbert County School System. Our schools arethe Colbert County School System. Our schools are
stronger when parents are involved.stronger when parents are involved.

Yours in Education,Yours in Education,
Mrs.PayneMrs.Payne
Family and Community LiaisonFamily and Community Liaison
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